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Minutes from General Membership meeting September 23, 2024 

Present: President Guy Gasser, Gary Hendren, Dennis O’Brien, Tom Minor, Barb Horter, Larry 

Reutter, Secretary Phil Schorr, Treasurer Pat Morgan, Sheryl Rose, Carol Hesselbein, Vice President 

Katrina Whitaker, Frank Kollinger, Nathan Esbeck, Ed Bayham, Christina Esbeck, Phil Slattery, Bob 

Nelson, Roger Grider, Gene Stewart, Bob Hessler, Richard Thies, Steve Cook (guest).. 

President Guy Gasser called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m.     

Drawings: Phil Slattery won the 50/50 for $19.00. Guy won the attendance prize. A raffle prize was 

won by Bob Hessler. 

Minutes: The August meeting Minutes were approved - motion by Barb and second by Katrina.. 

Treasurer report: The Treasurer report showed total net assets of $15,447.42 at the end of August. More 

detail is available on the club website @ https://greatermoundcity.org/treasurers-report/   

Secretary report: Phil showed a change in the Perf-Dispatch that now shows the date of the meeting as 

well as the month. He reported we now have 75 members, with one or two more pending. 

Vice President report: Katrina introduced the new members and the guest. She reported we already have 

programs scheduled for two months of next year. Let her know soon which month you prefer. 

Announcements:  

• The potluck social will be this Saturday, September 28 at 33 E. Glendale in Webster Groves. After a 

long discussion, it was decided the hours would be 2:00 to 6:00 p.m. A form was passed around asking 

members what food items they will bring. The club will supply paper and plastic goods, fried chicken, 

and soda. Feel free to bring any lawn games. 

• Reservations for the gym in the Kirkwood CC are now open and Guy will lock down our date for 

next August for StampFest. 

• The room we used for this meeting will be the room we will use until the Kirkwood CC room is 

again available. We are not being charged for using this room.  

• The Christmas Party will take place on December 5. 

• Pat raised the possibility of chartering a bus to take our members to GASS next year when it is held 

in Schaumberg, IL..He will conduct some research on bus costs, etc. We could either go in the morning, 

attend the show, and come back that evening, or we could stay over one night. 

 

Auction:  Richard conducted the auction, with Tom assisting in keeping the records.  

Program:  Unfortunately, our speaker had car trouble and wasn’t able to attend to give his program.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 p.m.                                        

 

  
 Phil Schorr, GMCSC Secretary  
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